
COMMUNITY CONVERSATION
TOPIC: MUNICIPAL SERVICES & GOVERNANCE

VIRTUAL PUBLIC FEEDBACK AND LEARNING SESSION
THURSDAY, SEPTEMBER 29, 2022 AT 6:00 P.M.

PARTICIPATE ONLINE AT https://us06web.zoom.us/j/87610292646
CALL (312) 626-6799 ID: 876 1029 2646

IF DESIRED, ORONO TOWN COUNCIL CHAMBER (59 MAIN STREET) WILL BE
AVAILABLE FOR MEMBERS OF THE PUBLIC TO ACCESS THE ZOOM AND

LAPTOPS ARE AVAILABLE FOR CHECK OUT AT THE ORONO PUBLIC LIBRARY

Earlier this month, staff hosted a similar in person meeting to talk with residents about their
perceptions of municipal services and governance.  This was also an opportunity for residents to
learn directly from Town staff about items they were interested in discussing.  These serve as a
high level kick-off for a series of department and service specific monthly Community
Conversations scheduled to begin in December.

If you are unable to attend or would prefer to provide individual feedback, please do not hesitate
to use the How are We Doing link on the Town website (www.orono.org) or email
info@orono.org.

For more information, please contact the Town Manager’s Office at (207) 889-6900 or
swilson@orono.org.

ADA Notice - Requesting Reasonable Accommodation
Please contact the Town Manager’s Office at (207) 889-6905 or swilson@orono.org prior to scheduled
meetings or events to discuss auxiliary aids or services needed to participate in Town Council activities.

The Town of Orono is an equal opportunity employer and service provider that celebrates diversity and is
committed to creating an inclusive environment for our employees and those we serve.
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